
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Advertisement for Bids 

The Village of North Aurora will receive sealed bids for the 2025 Road Program Project (IDOT Section #:  25-
00059-00-RS). The sealed bids will be received at the North Aurora Village Hall, 25 East State Street, North 
Aurora, Illinois 60542 until 10:00 a.m. local time on Wednesday, April 2, 2025. At this time and date, the bids 
will be publicly opened and read aloud.  All bids must be addressed as follows: 

SEALED BID 
Contractor Name 

Contractor Address 
Contractor Phone Number 

Re: 2025 Road Program  
 

Village of North Aurora 
Attn:  Brandon Tonarelli 

Assistant Public Works Director / Village Engineer  
25 East State Street 

North Aurora, IL 60542 

 

The proposed improvements will be completed on the following streets/locations:  Aspen Court, Carlisle Lane, 
Deerpath Road, Elleby Avenue, Elleby Court, Hampton Avenue, Hathaway Court, Lake Run Court, Lake Run 
Lane, Lilac Lane, Linn Court, Mooseheart Road, Remington Lane, Western Drive, Woodland Circle, and Fox 
Metro Pump Station.   

The project will include the following pay items and quantities. Preparation of Base (44,610 SY), Full Depth Hot-
Mix Asphalt Pavement Removal 4” (40,861 SY), Hot-Mix Asphalt Binder Course, IL-19.0, N50 (6,046 TON), Hot-
Mix Asphalt Surface Course, Mix "D", N50 (4,635 TON), Combination Concrete Curb and Gutter Removal and 
Replacement (6,121 FT), Sidewalk Removal (9,682 SF), PCC Sidewalk 5 Inch (9,581 SF), Detectable Warnings 
(512 SF), Inlet Adjustments (103 EA), HMA Driveway (901 SY),  and Landscape Restoration (2,027 SY).   

The bid packet can be downloaded, free of charge, at the Village’s website 
http://northaurora.org/government/rfp-rfq-bidding.aspx or can be picked up at 25 East State Street, North 
Aurora, IL 60542 beginning Thursday, March 21, 2024. All bidders must be pre-qualified with the Illinois 
Department of Transportation to bid on this project.  

Each bid must be accompanied by a Bid Guarantee in the form of a Bid Bond from a company with an A-1 best 
rating, or a cashier’s check in the amount of five percent (5%) of the total bid and made payable to the Village 

http://northaurora.org/government/rfp-rfq-bidding.aspx


 
 

of North Aurora, 25 East State Street, North Aurora, Illinois, 60542. The Village of North Aurora reserves the 
right to reject any or all bids and to waive irregularities and informalities in the bids received.  

All applicable laws, ordinances, resolutions, and the rules and regulations of all authorities having jurisdiction 
over construction of the Project shall apply to the contract throughout including the Illinois Prevailing Wage 
Act (Ill. Rev. Stat. Ch. 48, Sects 39s-1-12), the Illinois Preference Act (Ill. Rev. Stat. Ch. 48, Sects. 2201-2207) and 
an Apprenticeship Training Program certified by the USDOL. 

Please contact Brandon Tonarelli at 331.385.6432 if you have any questions.  

 


